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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Myanmar to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
We positively note the steps taken by the Government Myanmar through the adoption of the National Strategic Plan for the Advancement of Women and the National Health Plan which we hope will lay the foundation for robust human rights protection. We believe that the issuance of a directive on the prevention of incitement to hatred and violence, measures to safeguard equal access to education at all levels, and increased budget allocation to the health sector will certainly contribute to the realization of socio-economic rights.  
In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia offers the following recommendations:

1. To hold a stakeholder consultation in the preparation of the Protection Against Hate Speech Bill and; 
2. Redouble its efforts to meet the target of 30% of women’s participation in the peace process. 
Ethiopia wishes Myanmar a successful review. 
I thank you Madam President 

